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As a concerned Maine citizen, I support LD 1293 "An Act To Prohibit Coyote-Killing
Contests in Maine". Coyote killing contests are inhumane, unethical, ineffective and 
potentially destructive. Coyotes play a crucial role in ecosystems by controlling 
rodent populations and maintaining biodiversity. These contests also disrupt the 
coyote's social structures often leading to an increase in reproductive rates. I urge you 
to support LD 1293 and allow Maine to join 10 other states that have already banned 
these cruel and ineffective contests. Thank you.


